
Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106 
Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor | Dan Gibbs, Executive Director | Michael A. Cunningham, Director 

February 28, 2025 

Rudy Torres  
J-Rude Inc.
1750 CR HH
Lamar, CO 81052

RE: J-Rude Site, Permit No. M-1989-009 
Succession of Operators (SO-1) Application Complete 

Dear Mr. Torres: 

On October 24, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your application 
for the succession of operators from J-Rude, Inc. to Riverside Aggregates, LLC for this 
operation. The Division has deemed the application complete. 

As a reminder, the Operator and the Prospective Successor have waived their right to a 30 day 
application decision. The Division conducted a site inspection on September 24, 2024, as well as 
recalculated the complete bond for the site on October 18, 2024. Due to the recent bond 
recalculation, the Division won’t be scheduling an inspection within the next 60 days. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 793-3031 or ursula.armstrong@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Ursula Armstrong 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 

mailto:ursula.armstrong@state.co.us
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February 28, 2025 

Mark Carrigan  
Riverside Aggregates, LLC 
30687 CR 19  
Lamar, CO 81052 

RE: J-Rude Site, Permit No. M-1989-009 
Succession of Operators (SO-1) Application Complete 

   Dear Mr. Carrigan: 

On October 24, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your application 
for the succession of operators from J-Rude, Inc. to Riverside Aggregates, LLC for this 
operation. The Division has deemed the application complete. 

As a reminder, the Operator and the Prospective Successor have waived their right to a 30 day 
application decision. The Division conducted a site inspection on September 24, 2024, as well as 
recalculated the complete bond for the site on October 18, 2024. Due to the recent bond 
recalculation, the Division won’t be scheduling an inspection within the next 60 days. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 793-3031 or ursula.armstrong@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Ursula Armstrong 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 
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